
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 6/5/2019 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Updates 

 The annexation/excision hearing has been scheduled for June 20th from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

at the Wilder High School gym.  

 

 Governor Little has created a task force that has identified two main areas of focus – 

literacy and college and career readiness. This is in line with the increase in literacy funds 

for school districts based on the Governor’s legislative priorities this past session. The 

other areas that will be discussed will be school safety and facilities, rural schools, 

teacher recruitment and retention, and the K-12 budget. The recommendations from this 

committee are due by October 1st.  

 

 

 


